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Opel Frontera-B build year 1999-2001 
With diesel engine Y22DTH/X22DTH 
  
Engine difficult to start.  
If, on this vehicle the problem is a difficult to start engine, a 
possible cause could be leaking fuel connections on the 
injection pump. In this case fuel is leaking on the fuel inlet 
and return line or air is entering the fuel system.  
To rectify the problem the copper sealing rings of the inlet line 
(3 pieces) and the return line (2 pieces) must be renewed. 
For that consider the following steps: 

1. Loosen and remove the banjo bolt of the fuel inlet line. 
Replace the old copper sealing rings with new. Refit 
the banjo bolt and tighten with 15 Nm. 

2. Loosen and remove the banjo bolt of the fuel return 
line. Replace the old copper sealing rings with new. 
Refit the banjo bolt and tighten with 15 Nm. 

 
 
Note: 
The new copper sealing rings are the same as fitted to the 
Opel Vectra-B diesel. 
 

 

  

 
 

 


